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It is a tragic state of affairs to hear and see the demise of these unique and much loved animals 

that are unique to Australia - after the tragic fires last year so many of the population of animals 
was depleted anyway, so to continue killing these much treasured Kangaroos is nothing short of 
being a crime and should be stopped at all costs.....I hope that your Parliament sees the tragedy 

that they are facing and make killing of these animals a crime subject to severe penalties. 


